
All the students of COA are informed in 

view of lockdown due   to COVID 19 online 

teaching had been started by our college 

course teachers.  

 I hope your most of the difficulties 

might have been solved by course teachers. 

You should also study hard and if any 

difficulty arises put up through WhatsApp 

or other suitable app to course teachers. 

Co-operate and let us prepared for SEM. 

I wish  you  every  success . 

 Be at home and protect your self  
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